From

Director Higher Education, Haryapgﬁfga'nchkula
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To Lt

All the Principals of Govt Colleges
in the State of Haryana

Memo No. 6/5-2015 NPE (1)..
Dated Panchkula, the %€ ~22)S

Subject:-  Minutes of meeting of the Principals of Government Colleges held on
28.04.2015 in Red Bishop, Panchkula.
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Kindly refer to the subject cited above.

You are hereby informed that it has been decided in the above maceting
that Computer Instructors shall be re-engaged w.e.f. 11th May, 2015 for next
academic session for submission of internal assessment to Universities '‘and
payment will be made to them as per the existing provisions. Policy guidelines for

re-engaging Computer Instructors will be issued separately.

So you are requsted to take action accordingly.
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